
Dear Comrades, 

   Summer has officially kicked off. We will be starting the season with the annual White Lake 4th of July parade which will start 

at 10am on July 4th. Those participating in the parade will meet at the Post at 8:45am to load equipment and line up. Any 

questions can be directed towards myself or Leonard. There will be a lunch at the Post after the parade. Hope to see all of you 

out there showing your support. 

   The annual White Lake Pub Pedal is on July 27th. Shirts are available to order on their Facebook page for those wishing to 

participate. Our Post will be one of the stops with music and drinks available. Come on out and join in on the festivities. 

   If you see the following people, please give them a thank you. Thank you to Ricky Hall for painting the lines in the parking lot. 

Also, a big thanks goes out to Jacob Schmiedeknecht for getting the fire truck and Jeep running and in good shape for the 

parade.  

   A reminder that the quarterly audits are due by the end of the month, please plan accordingly for those individuals that are 

involved.  

  Our next Post meetings will be on July 3rd at 7pm. The in-house meeting will be on July 1st at 6:30pm.  

 

Respectfully, 

Dondi Kowalski 

231-343-3405 

 

 

Dear Auxiliary Members, 

    I hope everyone is having a great start to summer and finding fun ways to stay cool and beat the heat! 

   There are a lot of great things coming up at our Post and in our wonderful community. Don’t forget Kelly Umstead and myself 

will be selling tickets for the Walk the Beat fundraiser – it not only helps our local musicians, but our club as well. Please let us 

know if you would like to buy a ticket for $10 before the event in July. 

    Planning has started for our annual poker run – all the monies raised will go toward buying Christmas presents for our 

Veterans, so start getting your bikes (and yourself) ready for a great time! 

   The White Lake 4th of July parade will be here before you know it, so if you would like to walk with the Post/Auxiliary and pass 

out flags, please let Tracy (new Auxiliary President) know, or just meet at the club prior to the parade. 

    We want to take time to thank the 36 members of the VFW Post 3256 and American Legion Post 69 that came out to help put 

flag etiquette tags on the 3,000 American flags that will be handed out to children during the 4th of July parade – many hands 

made light work, and it did not go unnoticed! 

    Annual dues will be increasing by $5 next year, so if you have been thinking about getting your lifetime membership, now may 

be the time to do so! 

    There will be a pin sale coming up to support all the wonderful things we do as an auxiliary, so please be looking for that 

information to come out. 

   July 9th at 3pm will be an auxiliary audit, so if you are involved in this process, please make sure you and/or your information 

is there. 

   As always, we need more volunteers for our dinners – please reach out if you would like to help, there are many different jobs 

that are needed to make a successful dinner. 

   Our next meeting will be July 10th, 2024, at 6:30pm – hope to see you there. 

 

Deb Cincush 

VFW# 3256  Auxiliary President 

231-557-3173  



July 2024    
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 In house 

meeting 

6:30pm 

2 Euchre 

6:30pm 

 

3 Post 

Meeting 7 

pm 

4 Happy 

Birthday USA 
4th of July 

Parade 10am 

5 Fish dinner   

5-7pm                  

6  
 

7 
 

8 

 

9 Service 

Officer Day 5-

7pm 

10 Auxiliary 

Meeting 6:30 

pm 

 

11 Euchre 

6:30pm 

12 Shrimp/ 

Chicken Strips 

Dinner 5-7pm 

 

 

  

13 

 

14  

 

15 16 17 

 
 

18 Red 

Cross 

Euchre 6:30 

 

19 Steak 

dinner 5-

7pm 

 
 

20 Walk the 

Beat 1-5pm 

Hall rental. 

21 

 

22 

 

 

23 24 25 Euchre 

6:30pm 

 

26 Burrito/ 

Nacho Dinner 

5-7pm 

Karaoke 8pm 
 

27 White Lake 

Pub Pedal 

11am-4pm  

 

28 

 

 

29 

 

30  31 
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